
Postgraduate students train on Use of Kiwi Cup for Vacuum assisted 
vaginal delivery  

The department of obstetrics and Gynaecology with support from the Liverpool school of 
tropical medicine organized two training sessions on 10th and 14th November 2015 for a total of 
35 post-graduates on Use of Kiwi Cup for Vacuum assisted vaginal delivery procedure. 

The trainees found this very interactive training very useful and practiced performing the 
procedure on the humanistic models. 

The international trainers were Dr Charles Ameh and Dr Sophia Webster and the workshop was 
organized by Clinical innovations Kenya office. 

 


